ANGLOPHONE NORTH SCHOOL DISTRICT

78 Henderson Street « Miramichi, New Brunswick E1N 2R7
Telephone; {508) 778-6075 - Fax: (506) 778-6090 = www.asd-n.nbed.nb.ca

May 19, 2020

Dear Parents of Grade 12 Students,

Graduation celebrations are the culmination of many years of school and are viewed as a once
in a lifetime event. Therefore, as a school district, we fully support our high schools as they
plan for this important milestone in the lives of their students.

To this end, the following guidelines will apply:

e Graduations will be scheduled during the month of June and will be expected to abide
by all health measures in place at that time. Schools shouid not attempt to postpone, or
delay, a graduation ceremony in hopes of reaching a less restrictive recovery phase for
the province.

e Criteria to allow for the effective planning for graduations, in the present COVID-19
environment, will be given to all schools. These guidelines assume that the province
will be in the yellow phase of recovery by June. During the yellow phase of recovery,
groups of up to 50 people will be permitted.

However, it is important to note that if the province remains in the orange phase, the
maximum group size of 10 peopie must be respected.

e Parents are asked to check your school’s social media platform(s) for further details.
We wish you and vour son/daughter ail the best during the upcoming graduation ceremaonies.

Thank you in advance for your understanding during this most unprecedented time.

Sincerely,n\\

MarkDonovan

Superintendent
Anglophone School District - North




